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Hi Zach--our response to comments regarding SX-24-00001 Baumann follows.

Thank you all for your timely consideration of our proposed SFR. Although the proposed site
was previously disturbed during the installation of the existing residential septic system, we
understand the probability of an inadvertent discovery. We are sensitive to the need for
protection and preservation of cultural resources. As such we have prepared the IDP below
and will ensure those disturbing the ground for construction are also sensitive to the protection
and preservation of any inadvertent findings. 

Inadvertent Discovery Plan (IDP)

Site Name: 10350 Manastash Road
Project Lead: Costlo Construction LLC
County: Kittitas 

This IDP is to be posted in an area accessible to contractors at Kittitas County parcel #615133
during all phases of construction involving ground disturbance of any depth. All contractors
involved in ground preparation or disturbance will be required by the project lead to review
the Washington Department of Ecology's IDP video (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ioX-
4cXfbDY) and be briefed on the location of this IDP before beginning work. 

Any human skeletal remains, regardless of antiquity or ethnic origin, will at all times be
treated with dignity and respect. Follow the steps Stop-Protect-Notify. DO NOT speak with
the media, allow photography or disturbance of the remains, or release any information about
the discovery on social media. If you are unsure whether the discovery is human bone or not,
contact Guy Tasa, PhD, with DHAP at (360)790-1633 for identification and next steps. Do not
pick up the discovery.

Upon any potential finding all work shall cease immediately until local authorities, DHAP,
and interested tribal representatives have satisfied their investigations or approve of protection
measures in place to continue construction. The following contacts are to be notified
immediately following any potential finding per Washington Department of Ecology
guidance.

Project Lead: Joshua Lockwood (509) 964-3718
Alternate Lead: Will Baumann (206) 673-1212
Kittitas County Coroner (for skeletal remains): (509) 933-8200
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Kittitas County Sheriff (alternate for skeletal remains): (509) 962-7525
DAHP (any finding): Rob Whitlam, PhD, (360) 890-2615
DAHP (for skeletal remains): Guy Tasa, PhD, (360)790-1633 
Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation: (509) 634-2690
Snoqualmie Tribe: (425) 753-0388
Kittitas County Department of Public Works: (509) 962-7523


